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Last week’s whole school attendance: 97.1%

Un week-end bun
să aveți!

Romanian

Have a good weekend!
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Monday 20th May

Tuesday 21st May

Wednesday 22nd May
Thursday 23rd May

 
Friday 24th May

Year 6 Big Foot Education workshops
Year 1 Parents Phonic Screening info meetings
Author Visit - Pari Thomson (Years 4, 5 & 6)
RMS Class Assembly (9:00am)
1AS Teddy Bears Picnic
RCP Class Assembly (9:00am)
1JS Teddy Bears Picnic
Y6 Storytelling Workshop
1EF Teddy Bears Picnic
Y3 & 4 Dance Workshops

WB 20.5.2024DATES FOR DIARIES

To our amazing Year 6 children. 
We wanted to say a huge well done to you

all for the resilience, commitment and

maturity you have shown during SATs week.

From being here on time every day, making

transitions from one class to another

seamless and always going about it with

smiles on your faces. You have made us

proud in so many ways, but mostly for just

being the wonderful people you are. We

hope you had a great time in Lloyd Park

today and were able to let off some steam.

Have a lovely relaxing weekend and.............

keep on smiling!  

WELL DONE YEAR 6!
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Belonging – We often call upon the expertise

of our parents to help support various events

and initiatives, fostering a strong sense of

community and belonging within our school.

From volunteering to help out with trips, to

giving up time with FOTW, we are always

grateful to the “Winns family” for their help!

OUR VISION IN ACTION
Growing – Our extra-curricular and

enrichment activities, including trips

and clubs, continue to help grow and

nurture our children’s confidence,

fostering curiosity and a love for lifelong

learning across a range of topics and

subjects.
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This term, our enthusiastic Year 4 students have been

immersing themselves in exciting cricket sessions! Under the

guidance of coaches from Platform Cricket, they have shown

remarkable improvement in their batting, bowling, and

fielding skills. Their hard work has not only honed their

cricket abilities but also fostered a sense of sportsmanship

and camaraderie. We are incredibly proud of their progress

and look forward to seeing their continued growth as the

sessions continue. Keep up the great work, Year 4!

YEAR 4 CRICKET

Year 2 today attended the “Plant Detectives" workshop

in Epping Forest, led by the Epping Learning team.

The children enjoyed fun games and activities,

learning about different parts of plants, their needs,

and how to identify various trees. Surrounded by

nature, the children played the “plants’ needs” game,

explored parts of the plant activities, and practiced

plant identification. It was an enriching, hands-on

experience that deepened their understanding of the

plant world. A massive thank you also to all the parent

volunteers who supported the trip!

YEAR 2 EPPING FOREST TRIP

This year's Mental Health Awareness Week at our school was a

tremendous success! The week has featured insightful assemblies and

engaging in-class sessions. Students learned valuable strategies for

managing stress, recognising emotions, and supporting each other. Not

only during this week, but throughout the year, all of the staff at The

Winns work with the children to help create a positive and open

environment, encouraging everyone to prioritise their mental health. The

activities fostered a greater understanding and awareness, ensuring our

school community remains a supportive space for all.

MENTAL HEALTH AWARENESS WEEK 2024
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KDW Sports are running a holiday club over the May

half term break. Please click the link here to find out

more details and to register for your place.

KDW SPORTS HOLIDAY CLUB 
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Bag Check Alert!
Your child's bag will contain their sponsorship

form for next week's '30 things', which the

children will be doing to help towards raising

£30k for the renovation of the main School

playground. Each child will have the

opportunity to participate in at least one event

at school but keen fundraisers are welcome to

do extra challenges outside school hours. So,

pass the form to your family, friends and

neighbours and let's get started! Donations can

also be made online here:

https://thewinns.rallyup.com/winns-a-thon-

2024/Campaign/Details

FRIEND OF THE WINNS - 30K FOR BETTER PLAY
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Exploring - We are looking forward to a

whole host of workshops and trips in the

coming weeks for our children. From Teddy

Bears Picnics, to Dance Workshops, to

cooking lessons, everyone will have the

opportunity to explore a new experience

and try something new.

OUR VISION IN ACTION
Achieving – A huge congratulations to

our year 6 cohort who have completed

their end of Key Stage 2 SATs this week.

Their perseverance, resilience and

determination have truly paid off. We are

incredibly proud of each and every one

of you - well done!
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Our Reception classes have enjoyed their trips to the William Morris Gallery over the last few

weeks. They learned about his famous prints and even created their own patterns! The children

were inspired by Morris’s intricate designs and thoroughly enjoyed the hands-on experience,

showcasing their creativity and artistic talents. A huge thank you to all the parent volunteers

who came along with the children!

RECEPTION TRIP TO THE WILLIAM MORRIS GALLERY

Year 5 visited the Hackney Empire this week to

see the BBC Symphony Orchestra in concert.

The children were amazed by the powerful

performances and diverse range of

instruments. This enriching experience not only

deepened their appreciation for music but also

inspired many budding musicians. The

interactive session with the orchestra members

provided unique insights into the world of

professional music, making the trip both

educational and inspiring for our young

learners. Maybe one of our children will be on

stage one day, too!

YEAR 5 TRIP TO HACKNEY EMPIRE
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When: 18th April 2024 to 13th June 2024
How long : 7 weeks

When: Thursdays 10-12
Where: In School

https://forms.office.com/e/cF6pRRjfH7

https://forms.office.com/e/cF6pRRjfH7

